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Date: 20/05/2024 

 

To: 

Ministry of Sports and Youth, 

Olympic Committee of Iran, and 

Bowling & Billiard Federation of I.R. Iran. 

 

It is with profound sadness that we extend our deepest condolences to you and 

the people of Iran on the tragic loss of President Ebrahim Raisi and Foreign 

Minister Hossein Amir-Abdollahian, and their companions. Their passing is not 

only a loss for Iran but also for the global community. 

The International Billiards and Snooker Federation (IBSF) joins the world in 

mourning the departure of these esteemed leaders. In this time of profound grief, 

we offer our heartfelt sympathies to you, the families, and loved ones of President 

and Foreign Minister. May you find solace in the cherished memories they leave 

behind. Our thoughts and prayers are with you during this difficult period of 

mourning. 

Please accept our sincerest condolences once again and know that the IBSF stands 

in solidarity with the people of Iran as they navigate through this period of loss 

and remembrance. 

With deepest sympathy, 

 

Mubarak Al Khayarin 

  

 

President - IBSF                        

mailto:jim@dome.ie
mailto:michaelalkhoury@hotmail.com
http://www.ibsf.info/

